
 

 

 

TOWN OF SCHLEY 

Notice of Public Budget Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, 

November 16, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Schley Town 

Hall, Lincoln County, a public hearing will be held 

on the proposed 2023 budget. 

 

Immediately following the hearing there will be a 

meeting to adopt the 2023 budget. 

 

Becky Dallman, Town Clerk 
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